
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has been a great day for the children 
at school today celebrating the 
forthcoming Royal Wedding, in their Red 
White and blue. 

We have raised £125.00 which will be 
donated to the Water Aid charity. A little 
below Kiyanna’s target of £450.00. 

Well done to all of our Year 6 pupils, who 
have taken their SATs this week, they 
worked extremely hard, and it was nice 
to see them this morning in the dining 
hall, where they were rewarded with a 
hot chocolate and a pastry each. 

Have a good weekend. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

 

                       

    

   
 

 

 

 

    

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Friday 18th May, 2018

 

Trip Letters 

There are trip letters going home over the next few days 
and a Christmas Panto letter for a trip to the theatre.  

If you would like to pay an amount weekly towards the 
costs of these trips, please contact Mrs Corbett in the 
Admin Office.   

It will be good for the children to have the opportunity to 
attend these outings outside of school. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.4% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

PINE: 100% 

Year 6 SATs.  

Well done to Year 6, who sat their SATs this week. 

It seemed they all enjoyed their Hot Chocolate and pastry 
in the dining hall this morning. 

Important Dates for your 
Diary: 
Parents Evening 
5th & 6th June – EYFS 
12th June – Maple class 
13th & 14th All other classes 
 
School trips 
6th & 7th – Year 6 Trip 
12th June – Year 2 Trip 
 
EYFS Play & Stay Sessions 
7th, 22nd and 26th June 

POKERMAN CARDS 

Can you please ensure that your child/children, leave their 
Pokemon cards, or any other type of trading cards at home. 
We are aware that some children are bringing them into 
school, and this is causing disruption to their learning in the 
classroom.

EYFS Parents Evening 

EYFS parents evening will be on Tuesday 5th and 
Thursday 7th June, 2018. 

Letters will be going home on Monday, detailing the 
information you will require to book your time and date. 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 

This week’s children who had Hot Chocolate 
with Mr Hill were: 

Daisy H and Kurun T Year 6 
Abbie H Year 3,  

Oscar S and Max S Year 2,  
Chad F Year1 

 
WELL DONE  


